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friday, may 2,1980

Summer meetings
on tap for ASUN

By Kent Warneke

The school year may be ending, but, according to three
ASUN executives, that doesn't mean the senate won't be
working.

Mark Hirschfeld, ASUN first vice president, said sum
mer ASUN meetings are scheduled the Friday before each
meeting of the NU Board of Regents and the ASUN
executive committee also will meet at least every two
weeks.

Tm assuming that we will not have a quorum for any
of the meetings because I've never seen a summer meeting
with one in the time I've been here," Hirschfeld said. "But
there are going to be a number of people in Lincoln and
Omaha and we can and are planning on doing a lot of
work."

One of the major projects slated for the summer is an
undergraduate grant study program, Rick Mockler, speak-
er of the senate, said.

Mockler said most grants are given to graduate students
or faculty members, so this program, established by form-e- r

ASUN president Ken Marienau, is designed to help
undergraduates receive grants.

"Last year the program got its funds from the Fund
Allocations Committee of the University Program Coun-
cil, but this year we're planning on going out and solicit-

ing funds for the program," Mockler said.

A goal has been set of $10,000-- $ 12,000 for the pro-
gram which has been well received by UNL professors and
would offer excellent research opportunities, Mockler
said.

Glenn Poppert, ASUN second vice president, said all of
the ASUN commissions, standing action committees and
the electoral commission now have appointed chairper-
sons so work can be started during the summer.

"Guidelines will be set up for the commissions which
will work with the standing committees on different pro-

jects," Poppert said. "The electoral commission also will
have a number of things to occupy themselves with."

Setting up a timeline, reviewing past procedures and
researching alternatives to the Hare ballot system are all

things that can be started, Poppert said.

Hirschfeld also said tuition costs, the university library
budget and the possible formation of an appellate body
will be some other items researched by the standing action
committees.

' "The summer months are an ideal time for research
work, Mockler said. "It will enable everyone to have a
good background of knowledge to lean on when the next
school semester starts."
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YOU CAN BANK ON US.
Save yourself the hassle of opening a new account next fall.
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BANK BY MAIL

From Ord Nebraska to the Gulf of Spain, you may use
your checking & savings accounts throughout the summer.
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Inactive accounts will receive no service charge throughout the summer.
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